This brochure is a
collaboration between

the Retired Heads of
Mission Association and
the Department of Foreign
Affairs and International
Trade as a follow-up to
the 25% anniversary

of the opening of the
Lester B. Pearson Building.
Special thanks to former

. ambassadors Dorothy

Armstrong and Léopold-
Amyot for their much appre-
ciated contribution to the
text of this brochure. They
brought to this endeavour
their diplomatic experience
and their love of art.
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